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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

 We would like to thank our students, staff and families who contributed to our 
successful review. Emmaus Catholic School has developed a strong: 

 Catholic cultural identity within its students, staff and parents 
 Explicit teaching of Catholic faith, learning and wellbeing  
 Visible learning principles of learning intentions and success criteria 
 Positive induction and mentoring program  
 Partnerships with Emmaus Parish and Federation of schools 
 Data driven practices of student learning progress and informed planning 
 Records of achievement in literacy, especially writing  
 Clear expectations held for student wellbeing and behaviour 
 Calm, safe and orderly manner in classrooms  
 Supports for students to pray, work and play happily and inclusively 
 Strategic provision of allied health services  
 Supports for student learning and student wellbeing 
 Teacher knowledge and capacity for students with additional needs 
 Detailed planning documentation that identifies individual students’ needs 
 Acknowledgement of pre and post testing data 
 Systematic and well-resourced provision for transition into Prep  
 Early intervention and appropriate curriculum delivery in Prep 

 
 This weekend, Year 4 children have their Eucharist Blessing Mass. Please 

remind your child to bring their laminated cards with them. 
 Today our School Mass was prepared by 4T who prayed to the Holy Spirit and 

celebrated Pentecost. Next week, 4P will prepare their Holy Trinity Mass.  
 Thursday 20th June morning Mass. We will be celebrating Mrs. Rengey’s 

retirement. All families welcome for a light refreshment after Mass in the hall. 

                                                                                                                               Thursday 6th June 2019 
 

May God’s love keep us warm this Winter.  
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS ON MONDAY 10TH JUNE: 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY & TUESDAY 11TH JUNE 
CHILDREN RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 12TH JUNE 

Prep classes enjoying their incursion from the Melbourne Fire Brigade.   



SCHOOL FEES 

Reminder that at least 50% 
of school fees is to be paid 
by the end of term 2. 

 Mrs Ioannou, is one of our staff members who is giving our students 
INTERVENTION IN READING. Here are some comments from our students. 
 I like the way she helps me with my reading. 
 She helps me understand what I am reading. 
 She is kind and I like reading with her. 

 FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE UPDATE:  
 Next Fundraising Effort is Subway….  
 MILO MONDAY! Cost: $1.00 
 

 The Emmaus Wonder Book  - Just choose a piece of your child’s work, art 
work, poem or joke to be added to the book. Please email your child’s piece of 
work to  emmauswonderbook@gmail.com  (see flyer) 

 Name Pavers (see flyer) All orders must be in by end of term 2. 

 OUR IMPROVEMENT AGENDA TO OUR COMMUNITY 

PLEASE READ OUR 2018 ANNUAL REPORT TO THE 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY. IT IS AVAILABLE  

ON OUR WEBSITE  
www.emsydenham.catholic.edu.au  

 We need 20 picture frames to be mounted onto walls at school. 
Yes, I can help: 
 

NAME………………………………………………….....CHILD’S GRADE……………….. 
 
DAY…………………………………………………………..TIME…………………………... 

 We thank students, staff and families who are doing their 
best at keeping our children safe at school.  

Every day, we are working hard at promoting our children to 
talk kindly to each other and to care for each other.  

We promote children to be friendly and keep everyone at 
Emmaus safe in the classroom and playground.  

JUNE 2019 

7 Interschool Sports Training only 

8/9 Year 4  
Eucharist Blessing Mass 

10 Queen’s Birthday - Public Holiday 

11 Student free day  - Report Writing 

No school for students 
14 Interschool Sports Training only 

15/16 Years 5 & 6 
Confirmation Blessing Mass 

20 Mary Rengey Retirement Mass 
Subway Lunch 

21 Interschool Sports: Away game at 
Overnewton Taylors Lakes campus 

27 Parent/teacher interviews after school 

28 Parent Teacher Interviews 

No school for students 

July 2019 

15 New Principal, Jackie Byrne starts today 
 
Teachers– ASD Professional Learning 

No school for students 
 

16 Term 3 begins 
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Calling all Artists, Writers & Jokesters for our… 

 

 

 
EMMAUS wonder BOOK! 

 
 

Dear families, 
The fundraising team are organising the 2nd instalment of our Emmaus Book Series! We 
ask ALL students and teachers who would like to participate, to provide us with one or 
more of their favourite pieces of work! This can be a story you have written, an art piece 
you have drawn or painted, some favourite jokes you like to tell or even your own poetry!   
Once we have collected all of your pieces, we will bind everything together into a book 
which will then be available for purchase.  

 
 

Work must be submitted via email no later than Wednesday 26
th

 June, to 

emmauswonderbook@gmail.com 
 

 
You will receive a notification email to advise that your work has been received within 24 
hours, if you do not receive this please see the office. 
These books will make a great keepsake for our students and families =) 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, LET’S GET CREATIVE! 
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